
Pariksha Pe Charcha 2024 

Pariksha Pe Charcha, an online Multiple Choice Question (MCQ) competition 

will be conducted at : 

https://innovateindia1.mygov.in/ 

from 14 December 24 to 14 January  25 for the  cadets studying in classes from 

6th to 12th. 

I request all the class teachers to kindly inform all the cadets and their parents 

of  their respective classes by tomorrow to participate in the competition.  

I would also like to request all the members of staff to kindly attempt the same 

competition.  

This is for the information of all that all the participants will receive a 

participation certificate. 

This competition is the mode through which the cadets, parents and the 

teachers have to participate in the PPC 2025. 

Further, the participants may frame their questions to be addressed to the 

Hon'ble Prime Minister.  

Selected questions, shortlisted by NCERT may feature in the programme.  

Kindly inform the cadets and their parents at the earliest.  

Thanks. 

https://innovateindia1.mygov.in/

